
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Madeleine Hendry, Acting Deputy Secretary for Finance and Administration 

FROM: Carmen Wright, Chief Procurement Officer for Project Delivery 

RE: SOQ Evaluation and Short-list Recommendation 
I-26 at I-95 Interchange Improvements
Project ID P038677

DATE: March 13, 2023 

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) received four responses to the 
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the above referenced project.  

The Evaluation Committee met on March 1-3, 2023, to review and score four 
responsive qualification statements. As a result, the committee recommends three teams to 
advance to the Request for Proposals (RFP) phase of the selection process.   

The three teams recommended for advancement are: 

• Archer Western Construction, LLC
• Branch Civil, Inc. – Reeves Construction Company – Joint Venture
• CCC/BBII JV

If you approve the advancement of the three recommended teams to the RFP phase of the 
selection process, please indicate by signing below. 

Approval: 
Madeleine Hendry, Acting Deputy Secretary for Finance and Admin. 

Concurrence: 
Shundreka Givan, FHWA, Acting Division Administrator 

CW:cw 
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ec:  Leland Colvin, P.E., Deputy Secretary for Engineering 
  Darrin Player, Chief Procurement Officer  

Randy Young, P.E., Chief Engineer for Project Delivery 
Andy Leaphart, P.E., Chief Engineer for Operations 
Robbie Isgett, P.E., Director of Construction 
John Boylston, P.E., Director of Preconstruction 
Brent Dillon, Interim Director of Traffic Engineering 
Jae Mattox, P.E., P.E., Alternative Delivery Engineer 
Brad Reynolds, P.E., Alternative Delivery Program Manager 
Jeff Terry, District Seven Engineering Administrator 
Scott McElveen, District Seven Construction  
Barbara Wessinger, Chief Counsel  
Brian Gambrell, Assistant Chief Counsel 
Rickele Gennie, P.E., FHWA Operations Engineer  

 
File: PC/CLW 
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